
 

 

          Honoring the Young Ladies of the 
   Class of Two Thousand and Twenty-Three 

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
OF THE 

HOUSTON GIRLS COTILLION 
IS PLEASED TO INVITE YOU TO REGISTER FOR 

 

The 54tth 
Houston Girls Junior Cotillion 
 

REGISTRATION BEGINS ON 
WEDNESDAY, THE FIRST OF DECEMBER 

AT NINE O’CLOCK IN THE MORNING 
LIMITED SPACES AVAILABLE; REGISTER EARLY 

 

  
COTILLION DINNER AND DANCE 
SATURDAY, THE SECOND OF APRIL 
TWO THOUSAND AND TWENTY-TWO 

THE CRYSTAL BALLROOM 


